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Dear Mayor Robert Dye:  

 

 

Congratulations! I am delighted to announce that you have been nominated and selected as a recipient of 

the Outstanding Advocate for Mentoring award for the 2019 Texas Mentoring Summit Annual 

Mentor Recognition Luncheon to be held on Friday, January 11, 2019. The event will be held at the 

UTSA Downtown Campus located in beautiful downtown San Antonio at 501 W. Cesar E. Chavez Blvd. 

from 12:30 p.m.-2:00 p.m. with check in set to begin at 8:00 a.m. for the full day. 

 

The annual mentor recognition luncheon is held in January in honor of National Mentoring Month. 

Awards are given to individuals and groups for their contribution to mentoring in Texas. The awards 

presented that day will include Outstanding Adult Mentor (K-12 and College) Outstanding Mentoring 

Advocate and Outstanding Mentoring Program.  

 

As our honored guest, please accept two complimentary seats for this event along with our hope that we 

can count on you to join us for the special awards presentation.  

 

All mentoring partners and supporters in the community are invited to attend a pre-conference mixer, the 

luncheon and the Texas Mentoring Summit. Proceeds raised that day will assist with support the Institute 

for P-20 Initiatives.  If you know anyone that would like to be a partner and help sponsor the event, please 

let me know.  

 

I have included the main link to this event and you are welcome to share it with others that may wish to 

register. https://p20.utsa.edu/news/texas-mentoring-summit/ 

 

Again, congratulations and thank you for your meaningful contribution to mentoring in Texas. I look 

forward to receiving your RSVP. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Belinda Saldana Harmon, MPA  

Texas Mentoring Summit 
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